
Fox Cubs (2-4s) 

This weekend we have enjoyed making friends and thought about how 

to look after each other, and our world. We have had a lot of playtime 

with games, craft and music, and made rockets and trains out of 

parachutes and cardboard boxes. Today we have given tasty treats to 

some of our older friends. 

Every day we have spent a little bit of time being quiet, and a little bit 

more time being noisy. We know lots of songs now- there was even 

some dancing! We have been very thankful to have help from lots of 

people from around the Meeting who have read us stories and given us 

snacks.  

Lots of us have had different needs, so we know it is important to think 

about how to be kind to one another. It was fun to join grownups 

yesterday but we enjoyed playing outside too. It has been a happy time 

together. 

 


